
 

Regarding the impact of the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake on the Ishikawa factory (7th report) 

 

February 13, 2024 

Hakusan Inc. 

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathies to everyone affected by the Noto Peninsula Earthquake that occurred 

on January 1, 2024, and pray for the repose of the souls of those who lost their lives. 

 

We would like to inform you of the effects of this earthquake whose epicenter was in the Noto region of Ishikawa 

Prefecture as of the seventh report as of February 13, 2024, as follows. 

 

The latest confirmed status at the Ishikawa Factory (Wakabadai, Shika-town, Hakui-gun), which is close to the epicenter, 

is as follows. 

 

1. About water supply 

Domestic and industrial water was confirmed to be flowing in all areas of the Ishikawa Plant. Therefore, it is now 

possible to use water within the factory area. 

 

Regarding the MT Ferrule process, we will continue to take measures to restore the production, with a view to resuming 

production in February.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause until production resumes, and appreciate your continued 

understanding and support. 

The latest information on the situation will be published on this website. 

 

Please see below for affected products. 

The impact of the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake on the Ishikawa Factory (as of January 5, 2024) 

 

that's all 

https://hakusan-mfg.co.jp/en/news/529/

